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February 1, 2017 

 

 

Mr. Nick Acklam  

VCP Unit Supervisor 

Department of Ecology 

Toxics Cleanup Program 

P.O. Box 47775 

Olympia, Washington 98504-7775 

 

 

RE: Voluntary Cleanup Program Application 

Littlerock Grocery 

 6410 – 128th Avenue Southwest, Littlerock, Washington 98556 

 Facility/Site ID No. 36199886 

 AEG Project 16-212 

 

Dear Mr. Acklam: 

 

On behalf of the property owner of the above-referenced Site, Associated Environmental Group, 

LLC (AEG) is submitting the enclosed documents for acceptance into the Washington State 

Department of Ecology’s (Ecology) Voluntary Cleanup Program (VCP). 

 

AEG recently completed a Phase II Environmental Site Assessment, which was intended to 

address the data gaps identified in an Early Notice Letter issued by Ecology, and dated March 7, 

2013.  Analytical results indicated cleanup standards have been met for soil and groundwater at 

the Site, and AEG is requesting Ecology review in consideration of a No Further Action 

determination. 

 

Included for your review is the VCP Agreement with the property owner’s original signature, 

VCP Application, Terrestrial Ecological Evaluation (TEE) Form, and a Phase II Environmental 

Site Assessment prepared by AEG, dated January 16, 2017. 
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VCP Application  
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If you have any questions or concerns regarding this application, please don’t hesitate to contact 

our office at (360) 352-9835. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Associated Environmental Group, LLC 

 

 

 

 

Scott Rose, L.H.G  

Senior Hydrogeologist 

 

cc: Mr. Han Kim 

 

Enclosures:  -VCP Agreement  

-VCP Application 

-TEE Form 

  -Phase II Environmental Site Assessment, January 16, 2017 
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